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20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

A Wonderful Half Term. 
It has been an amazing half term.  The new 
pupils have settled so well into all their classes 
and all are making the most of the learning 
opportunities.  
We have also had a great start to our 
Parents Support Group.  There have been 
informative talks as well as opportunities to 
get to know each other over a brew and a 
biscuit.  These have been well attended but 

don’t worry there is always room 
for more parents if you haven’t 
managed to get to one.   
These are continuing next half 
term still on a Tuesday morning 
9.30 to 11.00.   

Life Skills. 
In Oak class this 
week they have been 
designing and 
making toasted 
sandwiches for 
lunch! Cheese and 
chocolate was an 
interesting 

combination! They made 
themselves a hot drink to go 

with it .  I think a 
few pupils have a 
sweet tooth!  
Next term our Coffee Shop will be 
reopening.  This is a café that is run 
by our KS4 pupils.  They will be doing 
all the marketing,  baking,  serving 

and banking for the café.  This is a great hit with  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
the classes and the staff.   We are also hoping 
to open this up to our parents when they have 
practiced on us!  

Harvest Festival 
This week Jasmine class visited Christ 
Church in West Didsbury o deliver 
their Harvest Festival donation to the 

foodbank. We also 
got some time in 
Church with 
Reverend Tom, who 
talked 
about the 
importance 

of charity and giving to 
those in need. Thank you to 
everyone for their 
donations!  

Positive Looking 

As a positive looking school our staff had 

another fabulous training session from our own 
Positive Looking Practitioner, Alex, and Lindsey 
from MSSS.  They were further developing their 
understanding of and skills in supporting pupils 

with visual impairment.   

Dates for the term 

First day of term – 30th 
October. 
Have a lovely half term!  
Best Wishes  

Alison Randall 

Headteacher 

 

Lavender: Daffodils: Susan Blossom: Ibrahim Bluebells:Emily Rose:Dawid Sunflowers: Angel Jasmine:  

Kaylum Acorns:Zach 

 Elm:Wiyo Pine;Kenzo Sycamore:Alishba Willows: Zach Rowan:Jem Maple:Cenlie Cedar:Jess Birch: 

Ryland Beech: Labeka Oak: Dario 
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